[image: image1.jpg]54 z‘m RRESCE ISRl S i
: l

o
-y







PRATTVILLE JUNIOR HIGH SCHOOL

1089 Martin Luther King, Jr. Drive

Prattville, Alabama 36067

334-365-6697

334-361-3870 (Fax)
Janice Stockman
Principal
    Cindy Epperson






        Amy Alford
  Assistant Principal






    Assistant Principal
Dear Parent(s):

Please be aware the Autauga County policy has changed regarding Residency Affidavits.  Even though you have submitted a Residency Affidavit, all residency affidavits for the 2014-2015 must have additional information to meet the new guidelines set forth by the Board of Education.  You are receiving this letter because your child is currently enrolled at PJHS using a Residency Affidavit.  To comply with the new regulations, the following information must be completed ASAP.  Otherwise, your child will be dis-enrolled at PJHS within 10 calendar days.  If you have documentation to provide proof of permanent residence, that would be the best.  However, if you still do not have that documentation, check the appropriate box and fill out the information – one page for you and one page for the Homeowner.  BOTH must be notarized.  Again, to continue educational services for your child, please fill this out as quickly as possible.  If the documentation is not returned, we will be forced to dis-enroll.  
Thank you for your cooperation in adhering to the new ACBOE policy.  We look forward to continuing to work with you and appreciate your support.

Sincerely,

Janice Stockman

Principal
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